
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 

1   Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

      Mad Science 

2    Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

3    Hot Lunch 

 

 First Nations  

Dancer Presentation 

(Thank you Parent Group)  

4     Hot Lunch 

 

Gr. 3 & 6  French Immersion 

Information Session at OHS  

6:30 pm  

(Storm Date 8th) 

5 Clusters Begin 

 

Hot Lunch forms due  

Counters needed! 

 

 

6 

 

7 

 

8    Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Mad Science 

9     Hot Lunch 

 

Parent Group 

Meeting @ 6:30 

 

10    Hot Lunch 

 

TNB Performance @ 

Hubbard 1:00 pm 

Free :) 

11   Hot Lunch 

 

Valentine’s Day  

Sock Hop 

$1.00  

12:20 pm 

12    Clusters 

Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch forms due. 

Counters needed! 

 

Team Badminton  

Tournament 

@ Summerhill 12:00-2:15 

13 

 

14  

 

Happy 

 Valentine’s Day 

15  Hot Lunch 

 

Teacher & Staff  

Appreciation  

Week!   

Thank You! 

 

Mad Science 

 

16    Hot Lunch 

 

        Skating: 

9:15-10:15: Miller/ Currie/

Good/McCabe 

 

Grade 4 Field Trip to 

the Base Museum & 

Tactic School $2.00 

17  Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

18     Hot Lunch 

 

Bilingual School  

Performance 

1:00 pm 

Free :) 

19    Clusters 

 

Hot Lunch forms due.  

Counters needed! 

 

 

Enrichment Clusters 

20 

21 22     Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mad Science  (22nd 

and 29th) 

23   Hot Lunch 

 Harvey Studios take 

group/club/team  

photos today! 

 

 

24    Hot Lunch 

         

 

25   Hot Lunch 

 

Skating: 

9:15-10:15: Grade 5 

10:15-11:15: Grade 3 

     

 26   Clusters 

 

Hot Lunch forms due.  

Counters needed! 

 

        Hubbard 

Spirit Week is 

Next Week   

Look for our 

Schedule of 

Events coming  

home!  

Feb. 29 is Crazy 

Hair Day! 

SAFETY REMINDERS  Please be sure to check emails from 
your child’s teacher and the book bags.  We are encouraging 
caution in the bus and drop off areas in our school.  
NOTICE GR. 5 PARENTS February marks the beginning of 
the second semester for IF students, as they will be returning to the 
English portion of the year with 150 minutes of French to maintain 
skills each week.  It has been a successful term for everyone and 
the writing that our children have produced has been 
remarkable.  It is quite amazing to hear the improvements in 
French speaking over this term.  Way to Go Grade 5 Students and 
Staff! A reminder of the Feb. 4  meeting regarding parent interest 
in French Immersion in Middle School. Details were sent home 
early last week. 
BREAKFAST FOR LEARNING  Our Lovin’ Spoonful 
breakfast program has fed up to 5000 hungry tummies in any 
given year and the support of OMISTA CREDIT UNION is 
always appreciated. Thanks Omista, for your ongoing support! 
HUBBARD AMBASSADORS A huge thank you to 
RINEHART ORTHODONTICS for their sponsorship of school t-
shirts for our students as they represent the Hurricanes at events.  
A new banner showing our school spirit and clothing for school 
ambassadors is greatly appreciated, Dr. Rinehart! 
FINE ARTS & LEARNING AT HUBBARD!  We cannot 
underestimate the value of music and the arts in the lives of our children, 
and at Hubbard we attempt to provide opportunities for your child. 
Today we hosted a cultural event as we welcomed First Nations Dancers, 
Possesum and Bron to our school.  We will also host TNB for a theatre 
production and a French/English cultural performer.  All of these events 
have been made possible through our school fundraising and we are 
happy to be able to provide them, when possible, at NO COST to you.  
Our Chess Tournament held by Mme Hallman was a lot of fun and our 
finalists will compete on Feb. 27th.  Choirs and drama clubs are in lights, 
camera, action mode.  Thank a teacher for this extra learning! 

NEWS FROM THE GYM  Students are in the middle of learning 
great basketball skills in class and in intramurals.  We ROCKED a recent 
badminton jamboree!  Thanks Mrs. Bourque!  Hubbard Rocks! 
HOT LUNCH Our parent group is busy trying to keep on top of the 
orders for Hot Lunch.  We do need extra help on Friday mornings though 
in order to keep the program running 4x a week.  Many of our volunteers 
are grade 5 parents and we sure would like to see our volunteer base 
from grades 3-4 so we’ll be ready for next year!  Come on out, it is a great 
way to stay connected and to meet new friends.   

SPIRIT WEEK (FEB. 29-MAR. 4) will be a lot of fun for 
students with a nice mix of routine and academics.  A calendar will come 
out later this month! Keep it on your fridge! 

Hubbard Happenings February 2016 

Keep Yourself Informed! 


